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Comments: As an outdoor enthusiast and not a climber I'm requesting you not prohibit fixed anchors within your

jurisdiction. Climbing and climbers need to be supported because of the myriad benefits they bring. Legislation
will increase risk to participants, create a mess of additional administrative tasks and will be nothing less than a
major hassle to enforce. Climbers are advocates for federal lands and national forests, and the downsides to this

proposal exceedingly outweigh any benefits.



